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Title I Annual Parent Meeting

Hilliard Elementary



Purpose of Title I, Part A

• To increase the achievement of all 
students, particularly those who are 
disadvantaged 

• To ensure all children have fair, equal, 
and significant opportunity to obtain 
high quality education

• To reach, at minimum, proficiency on 
challenging state standards & 
assessments (reading, math, science, 
and readiness)



Be on the Lookout for the Following: 

Title I Parent 

Handbook/Reference

Guide with information 

regarding parental 

rights

School Public 

Accountability Report 

(SPAR)

Parent and Family 

Engagement Plan 

(PFEP)-district and 

school level

Parent-Student-School

Compact

●To be involved in your child’s education

●To request and receive information on 

the qualifications of your child’s teacher

●To be informed if your child is taught by a 

teacher who does not meet the state 

qualification and licensing criteria

●To be given information regarding your 

child’s level of achievement



How You Know If Your Child Is Being Successful

Progress will be monitored using:
• Lexia, i-Ready, STAR, MobyMax, etc.

• Weekly Basal Assessments

• Florida Standards Assessments (FSA)

Weekly folders will be sent home with your child’s work.  

Also, please remember to access Focus for your child’s 

current grades.  



How You Can Help Your Child

• Attend our Parent Nights 

• Attend our school SAC (School Advisory 

Council) meetings- the first Thursday of 

every other month beginning 
September 1st.  

• Become a volunteer

• Volunteer Coordinator-Christine 
Steedley & Cheryl Burnsed



Parent and Family Engagement Plan (PFEP)

• The PFEP is a written school parental involvement policy that 

describes how the school will carry out the parental and family 

engagement requirements in Section 116, including the 

development of a school-parent compact.

• The PFEP is updated annually and we need your input.

• Please attend our SAC meetings and have your ideas heard.  



Thank You For Your Support

Together we can make this a GREAT year for our students!

Any questions?


